HELLO! It is 2025! Already!

Or, maybe I should ask, “All Ready?”
And by this, | mean are we already re-certified?
I mean are we ALL READY to be re-certified?

All AMIAS volunteers are required to recertify annually. We are asked to complete
our recertification by a certain date locally (Area) in order to have the process
completed nationally (World Service Office). The Area APP -Alateen Process
Person — will contact the DAPP -District Alateen Process Person —about what the
timeline is. If you are in a District with no Alateen process person it will be the
District Representative who fulfills this important assignment.

Important AND required!

One of the questions in the recertification process is, “Have you attended Alateen
Safety and Behavioral Requirement training in the last 12 months?”

District 3 will have this training at their January District Meeting.
The Area Spring assembly in Kanab (March 22) will have a session.
Other opportunities will be posted here on the Area website.

Or contact Ked K, Utah Area Alateen Coordinator. 385-426-9651
kirkhamked @gmail.com



